
May 19, 2022

Dear ESDH Families, 

I am writing to share an exciting update from the Province on the new Eastern Shore Grades 7-12 School. 

The May 2022 Project Status Report is posted on the HRCE website at www.hrce.ca/new-eastern-shore-school.

I’ll continue to share updates as they become available. 

Thank you and have a wonderful long weekend! 

Take care,

Jennifer Murray
Principal, ESDH
